

September 2, 2011

John C. Hall
Executive Director
The Jonah Center for Earth and Art
PO Box 854
Middletown, Connecticut 06457

Dear John,

Middlesex Community College would gladly participate in the Collective Impact Network you are proposing for Middletown. We would participate in quarterly meetings and contribute to the flow of information between and among network members related to sustainability initiatives in the areas you have identified: river, stream, and groundwater quality; community development and quality of life; and energy efficiency.

Our Sustainability Committee would be the logical contact group for the network. Currently, Christine Witkowski is the chair. However I would also like to be on the email list, as I have an abiding interest in community work focused on environmental health and the arts.

Please let me know how I can help with your efforts and know that you can count on the support and engagement of the college in the work that you propose to undertake.

Cordially,

Anna M. Wasescha, Ph.D.

President